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Hello,

Regarding agenda items 78491, 78492 and 78493

Per the Planning Committee meeting on June 21, I would respectfully ask that you specify on
all 3 licenses that there are only 2 live music events per week for all 3 establishments
combined and only on Sunday and Monday. The requests on the agenda seem, to me, a bit
vague. Please also make clear that the outdoor space is cleared of patrons and live music by
9:00 PM per the planning meeting discussion. There is often a claim of confusion on what is
allowed and not allowed with these specific applicants and being very clear in writing will
hopefully help both the owners and the neighbors understand what is allowed. 

I would further request a 60-decibel restriction which is nicely documented on agenda number
78169 of this meeting.  This will help everyone know when the police should be called to note
a violation and when it's simply a waste of their valuable time.  Leaving this noise
amplification to anyone's opinion of "unreasonable" just isn't fair on so many levels.

The addition of these outdoor loud and big concerts in the last 2 years is the change that
neighbors have been averse to.  The owners would like to claim that nothing has changed in
20+ years and this is not the case. I hope you will consider that we are just trying to live in our
homes without being forced to listen to a concert inside of our house.  It's been frustrating
being portrayed as unreasonable and worse has given fuel and been used as a justification for
patron and manager retaliation.

Please keep my email address and name blocked from this meeting for my safety. 

Thank you




